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Dear children, parents, staff and 

friends of St. Clement’s, 

 

Another very busy half term has 

come to an end. As we think 

about all of the fantastic things 

we have all been involved in, and 

have a much deserved rest over 

next week, we also start to look 

towards the last half term of this 

academic year. 

 

Children and families have all 

had lots of fun engaging in our 

family projects and we have been 

so impressed with all of the 

things which have been made, 

cooked and grown at home. A 

big well done to everyone who 

got involved. 

 

A huge well done to the children 

in Year six and Year two who 

have completed their SATs this 

half term, they have all worked 

so hard and had applied 

themselves fully making the 

school very proud of them. It is 

also a real credit to the staff 

involved as the children were 

relaxed and well prepared for 

any challenges they faced. 

 

I would like to wish everyone a 

restful and safe half term. Enjoy 

the break and come back ready 

for more exciting learning on 

Tuesday 5th June. 

 

Mrs Nizamis,  
 

Assistant Head, 

Early Years 

Lead and  

Year 1 Class 

Teacher 

Head Teacher: Mr Ricketts 

Deputy Head Teacher: Miss Shryane 

Assistant Head Teacher: Mrs Nizamis 

Text service for absence:  07535 293094 

E-mail: admin@stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Website:  www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Butlin Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5NS  Phone: 0121-464-4652 

School Blog  

Twitter and Instagram:  

@StClem_Nechells  

http://st-clements-church-of- 

england-academy.j2bloggy.com/ 

Friday 25th May: Last day of Term 

Mon 28th May: School CLOSED 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Holiday Club 
Tuesday 29th May - Friday 1st June 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Mon 4th June: INSET Day: School CLOSED  
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Tues 5th First day of Term  

Tuesday 5th June 

Class Photo Return Date 
 

Please make sure to return your slips 
and money for your child’s class photo 
by today to ensure it is delivered before 

we break up for the Summer. 

Fri 22nd 
School Sports Day at the 
Sports Hub 
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Fri 6th 
Nursery and Reception 
Transition/Induction Day 

Thurs 12th Reports sent home 

Fri 13th 
Community Open Day 
and Summer Fair   

Mon 16th Celebration Assembly (AM) 

Thurs 19th 
Year 6 Graduation & 
Performance (AM) 

Fri 20th Last Day of Term 

New dates/Important information 
added since last week are indicated 

by the following star  

Every Wednesday in  

the school hall 9am - 10am 

I’m sorry to say that I put the 

wrong name in the Kindness Awards 

last week.  So here is a special Well 

Done to Achene from Reception  

- Miss Greene - 

Kia, Aneesa, Hiba and Sumaya 

- Year 4 - 

Printesa-Denisa 

- Year 5 - 

Miss M
C
Leod 



 

 

‘St Clement’s C of E Academy is a good school where the behaviour and safety of pupils are outstanding’ (Ofsted 2014)  

The Birmingham Diocesan Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in  

England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ 

Safeguarding - Positive Relationships 

 

At St. Clement's Academy we talk, learn and explore the meaning of 'Positive Relationships' from Early 

Years to Year 6. Positive relationships are a vital part of life and identifying people who bring out the 

best in us and help us strive to achieve more is very important.  

 

Across the school the children are taught of how to recognise, who and what makes a positive 

relationship. In the Early Years and KS1 children learn about friendship and making positive choices. As 

children move through KS2 they are taught how to apply these skills to the wider world and 

community. As children prepare to leave St. Clement's we ensure we educate them on important current 

issues such as domestic violence, crimes against women and sexting. 

 

There is a variety of information available online regarding all issues. BBC Bitesize has a range of videos covering many 

topics. Information can also be found from Birmingham Women's Aid, who work closely with us here at St. Clement's. 

Alternately for any advice or support please see Miss Akers. 

Year 6 visited the local Mosque in Aston on  

Monday as part of their RE teachings this half term. 

 

The children thoroughly enjoyed this trip and  

asked some very valuable and inquisitive questions.  

 

The Imam was exceptionally enthralled by all  

the children’s knowledge of Islam. He praised the 

children wholeheartedly. The children who pray were 

invited to pray which was lovely to witness. 

 

A great day with exceptional behaviour from Year 6. 

 

Mrs Harris, Year 6 Teacher and Science Lead 

 

Over the half term break please can you make sure that all items of clothes  

that come into school have your children’s name on them.  The collection of  

unclaimed lost property is getting larger every week.  Please can you also make  

sure that if they lose something you take the time to check lost property 

Thank you 

Lost Property is getting out of control!  

School Photos... 

You should have all now received 

your child’s class photos order form.   

Please make sure to complete the 

form and return with the correct 

change by the first day back after 

half term  

TUESDAY 5TH JUNE 

Free Eye Checks…. 

If you child is under 16 and  

in full time education then they 

will be entitled to a free eye check 

and glasses if they need them.   

 

For more information please visit 

your local opticians (such as 

Specsavers, Vision Express and 

Boots) who will be able to give 

you more information. 

Don’t Forget 
 

 

The World Colouring Day 

 Competition Closes after half term.   

Make sure to return your entry 

 when we return. 



 

 



 

 


